
RESIDENTIAL SEPTIC SYSTEM REPAIR PROGRAM 
List of Pre-Qualified Contractors 

The property owner must fill out an application.  If the Conservation District agrees to offer a 
loan or a grant, the property owner will be required to select a contractor who is on the 
Conservation District’s List of Pre-Qualified Contractors to do the repair work. 

Septic System Contractors (July 2021 - June 30, 2024) 
All of these contractors are licensed by Oregon DEQ.  Inclusion of a contractor on this list is not 
intended as an endorsement by Clackamas Soil and Water Conservation District or a guarantee 
of any contractor’s performance. 

• American On Site/Jeremiah, Inc.
o 503-829-7600 – Chris Lindsay or David Bush
o Email:  aosseptics@yahoo.com
o Website:  aoseptics.com
o Molalla, OR

• Bruce Johnson Construction, LLC
o 503-953-6996 -- Codey Johnson
o Email:  codeyjohnson51@gmail.com
o Website:  brucejohnsonexcavation.com
o Boring, OR

• E & A Systems, Inc.
o 971-282-7325 – Edward Varga
o Email:  info@easystems.org
o Website:  easystems.org
o Eagle Creek, OR

• E and Z Excavating
o 971-409-7495 – Erin Sharp
o Email:  erineandz@gmail.com
o Website:  eandzexcavatingllc.com
o Molalla, OR

• Evergreen Remodeling, Inc.
o 503-307-2427 – Gary Purvine
o Email:  garypurvine@aol.com; ghpurvine@aol.com
o Corbett, OR
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